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International Acadenies of Emergercy Disparch
March 13, 2017

Hunter’s Ambulance Service
ATTN: Donna Hunter

450 W. Main Street
Meriden, CT 06451

Dear Donna Hunter,

On behalf of the Board of Accreditation of the International Academies of
Emergency Dispatch, we are pieased to announce Hunter’s Ambulance Service
was approved for re-acereditation as an Emergency Medical Dispatch Center of
Excellence on March 13, 2017.

Congratulations and thank you for your patience during the accreditation
application review process. Hunter's Ambulance Service will be recognized at
NAVIGATOR 2017 and enjoy a special evening with fellow distinguished
agencies at the ACE Reception in New Orleans, LA. Subsequent details regarding
this invitation only event will be provided in the future.

As a perpetusl ACE Agency, our goal is to help Hunter’s Ambulance Service
seamlessly maintain the standard of excellence you have worked diligently to
attain.

As we can ever be of service to Hunter’s Ambulance Service, it will continue to

be our privilege. Again, congratulations on this exemplary achievement.

Best Regards,
The International Academies of Emergency Dispatch
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JeffJ. Clawson, M.D. Jerry Overton

Board of Trustees, Chair Board of Accreditation, Chair
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Pamela K. Stewart Kim Rigden

Board of Certification, Chair Associate Director of Accreditation

cc:  Board of Accreditation
Katrina Morrow

&L,

SETTING THE STANDARD FOR EMERGENCY DISPATCH WORLDWIDE PROTOCOLS





